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Dear Ms Georgieva, 

 

On behalf of the Committees on European Affairs of the Senate and of the House of Representatives of 

the States-General, we would like to thank you for your contribution during the COSAC Chairpersons 

meeting on Monday February 8, 2016 during the session ‘European priorities for 2016 and beyond’. 

 

Your elaboration on the work programme of the European Commission for 2016 and the specific 

attention you gave to some issues in your area, notably the 'Budget focused on results' initiative to 

improve performance of the EU budget further, have contributed to a fruitful discussion during this 

meeting. 

 

We greatly appreciate that you have given your support to the success of this inter-parliamentary 

event. 

 

Finally, we would like to draw your attention to the short video report which is made of this conference, 

available through https://parleu2016.nl/c/10. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Tuur Elzinga Mr Malik Azmani   

Chairman of the committee on  Chairman of the committee on 

European Affairs of the Senate European Affairs of the House of Representatives 

 

 


